
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the City Administrative Officer to report to the Budget and Finance Committee 
within 90 days with funding options to provide additional resources to the Bureau of Street 
Lighting for materials related to copper wire theft.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


